
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

2016 Calendar 
 

☆ Mar 8 Board Meeting 
☆ Apr 12 Board Meeting 
☆ May 10 Annual Board Meeting 
☆ Jun 14 Board Meeting 
☆ Jul 12 Board Meeting 
☆ Jul 16 Party In Our Park 
☆ Aug 9 Board Meeting 

☆ Aug 12-
14 

Community Garage 
Sales 

☆ Sep 13 Board Meeting 
☆ Oct 8 Doughnut Social 
☆ Oct 11 Board Meeting 
☆ Nov 8 Board Meeting 
☆ Dec 20 Holiday Lights Contest 
   
☆ Dec No Board Meeting 

 

Autumn Meadows 
Homeowner 

Association Newsletter 
Volume 16 March 2016 Issue 03 

Board Meeting Info When: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 

Where: Cedar Hills Rec Center 

Time: 7 p.m. 

 

Homeowners and Renters Welcome! 

Do you have ideas for the newsletter? 
Email AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com. 
(Limited space, please keep it short and sweet.) 

What: volunteer newsletter 
delivery person 

Time Requirement: a few 
minutes once each month 

Route: Single family homes 
on September Lane 

Contact: Please email 
AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com 



IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

Our Management Company: 
 Bluestone & Hockley 
 www.bluestonehockley.com 
Contact: 
 Darcie Seal 
Phone: 
 (503) 222-3800 X379 
Email: 
 dseal@bluestonehockley.com 

Our Website: 

 autumnmeadowspdx.com 

(where you’ll find pictures, newsletters, meeting 
minutes, downloadable forms, and more) 

Board Meeting Address: 
(our regular meeting place unless stated otherwise) 

 Cedar Hills Recreation Center 
11640 SW Park Way 
Portland, OR  97225 
(right off Cedar Hills Blvd. in Beaverton) 

NON-EMERGENCY POLICE 
(Washington County Sheriff) 

(503) 629-0111 

Save a tree and your HOA money! 
To receive the Autumn Meadows Newsletter via email,  

send your name and home address  
(for rental property owners, add your property address) 

to AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com  
Add the subject line “Subscribe Me.” 

Advance Planning for a 
Party in our Park 

Your HOA Board, with the assistance of our 
able property manager, has begun a 
process to repair and refresh the play 

structure in our little community park. If all 
goes as planned, including enough rain 
free days, work should be complete and 

paint dry in time for us to celebrate with a 
family friendly party on the afternoon of 

Saturday, July 16th. Tentative plans include 
lemonade, sidewalk chalk, hula hoops, 

and bubbles. Please email Lois, at 
lois_ann@comcast.net to volunteer your 

ideas and assistance. 

Calling For Courtesy 
Complaints continue to come in regarding 
dog owners who do not properly clean up 

after their pets. 

Pet waste left on sidewalks, lawns, and in 
streets and common areas is 

unacceptable. 

Dog walkers are required to bag up the 
waste and carry it home to put in their own 
garbage cans. It is not alright to leave bags 

of waste on other people's lawns, in our 
streets, or in the common areas. 

We all appreciate courteous, 
responsible pet owners. 

Please Scoop 


